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______________________________________________________________

Respect Aspire Achieve – Be the best that you can be
18.11.21
Dear Parents/Carers,

Something ‘exciting’ this way comes…!

Yes, it’s that time already when we are beginning to turn our heads towards our next Shakespearean adventure! 

As part of our longstanding participation in the Shakespeare Schools Festival (the world’s largest youth drama festival), we will be embarking on our next performance which is scheduled for March 2022. Our ensemble of pupils from across the school will be performing an abridged version of Shakespeare’s Macbeth. Children will perform on a professional stage (The Northern Stage in Newcastle) - in front of a real audience of approx. 500 people. This will be an incredible opportunity for any children who may have aspirations of becoming a performer in the future or who simply would love to participate in such an event.

Auditions will take place in school on Friday 26th November 2021. Prior to this, children will have had the opportunity to participate in a short ‘taster’ session in class. Auditions will be informal – and fun! There is no expectation that children will need to prepare in advance. Auditions will be open to all children across the school from Y3 – Y6. 

We are usually inundated with children wishing to take part which is fantastic, however, our cast/ensemble is limited to 30 pupils which will undoubtedly disappoint those who may not be successful this time round. For those who are selected, we will require a full commitment to our rehearsal schedule which will commence in Jan 2022. Rehearsals will take place on Fridays after school from 3.15 – 4.45pm (as we near our performance date some extended rehearsals may be required eg; extended to 5.30pm). Children need also to be fully aware of the nature of our final performance which for most will be to probably the largest audience they have ever performed to. 

Successful pupils must be able to make the performance day / evening which is scheduled for March 17th 2022 at the Northern Stage in Newcastle. Pupils will attend a final rehearsal during the day with the final performance taking place in the evening (usually from around 7pm – 10pm).

If this is something you think your child would be interested in participated in, please talk to them about the commitment prior to them auditioning.

We look forward to seeing what wealth of talent and potential we have in school next Friday!

‘Tomorrow, and tomorrow, and tomorrow’

Thank you for your continued support.

K. Humphries

Assistant Head Teacher
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